
 

Bennett Surveying has joined Wallace Design Collective 

February 1, 2023 

 
We’re excited to announce Bennett Surveying has joined Wallace Design Collective, effective 
February 1, 2023! This teaming brings more land surveying depth to our firm, allowing us to provide 
this service line to clients across a broader geographical area. Our combined teams - under one 
dynamic firm - will continue to provide quality services and exceptional value to our clients, projects 
and communities. Please join us in welcoming Bennett Survey to Wallace Design Collective. We’re 
excited to make Wallace an even better partner for our clients and the best place to work for our 
employees. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/wallacedesigncollective_wallace-design-collective-what-we-do-

activity-7026655775825547264-zphy/?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktoptt  
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